

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP CUỐI KỲ 2 ANH 6

Part 1: Choose the word which is pronounced differently from the others.(0,2pts)

1. A. mountain B. mouse C. round D. cousin
2. A. boat B. postcard C. town D. pagoda
3. A. needed B. started C. wanted D. lived

Part 2: Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.(0,2pt)

4. A. doctor B. reduce C. repair D. control
5. A. village B. picture C. exchange D. Landmark
6. A. wireless B. exchange C. pollute D. reduce

Part 3: Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.(1,2pts)

7. Amsterdam city is than New York.
A. peacefulest B. peaceful C. more peaceful D. most peaceful
- 8..... eat too much sugar. It's not good for you.
A. Do B. Don't C. Please D. Can't
9. If we cut down more trees in the forests, there..... more floods.
A. are B. were C. will be D. was
10. Would you like to play badminton with me?.
A. Yes, I would B. No, I wouldn't C. Yes, I'd love to D. Yes, thanks
- 11 She likes playing football,she can't play it.
A. and B. but C. so D. or
12. Amsterdam is one of the cities in the world.
A. peaceful B. peacefully C. most peaceful D. more peaceful
13. eat too much salt. It's not good for you.
A. Do B. Don't C. Please D. Can't
14. My fatherHa Noi capital yesterday.
A. visit B. visits C. visited D. will visit
15. If we waste paper, we will save a lot of trees.
A. repeat B. recycle C. rewrite D. remake
16. The three Rs..... for Reduce, Reuse and Recycle.
A. stand B. sit C. make D. explain
- 17..... Earth moves aroundSun every 360 days.
A. A / the B. The / a C. The/ the D. 0/0

Part 4: Supply the correct form of the words. (0,4pt)

18. Our family (**move**) to a new house next week.
19. There aren't any shops near Mai's house. It is very..... (**convenience**)
20. The USA first (have)..... colour TV in 1953.
21. The air (pollute)..... causes breathing problems.

SECTION 3: READING (2.0 pts)

Part 1: Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, or C for each blank. (1,0pt)

Our future house will be on (22) ocean. It will be surrounded by tall trees and blue sea. But we only have salt water in the ocean. We need fresh water for (23).....and for growing food on farms. Ocean water is too salty (24).....It is also too salty for watering plants. We must (25)..... the ways to make fresh water from salty water. We should be (26)..... not to waste water.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|--------------|---------------|
| 22. A. a | B. an | C. the | D. 0 |
| 23. A. drink | B. drinking | C. to drink | D. drank |
| 24. A. to listen | B. to plant | C. to drink | D. to grow |
| 25. A. have | B. having | C. to have | D. had |
| 26. A. careful | B. careless | C. carefully | D. Carelessly |

In the future, we will live in amazing new houses. Our houses will use the (27) or the wind to make electricity. We won't have cookers, dishwashers or washing machines. We will have robots to (28) our dinner and wash our clothes. We will have robots to look after our children, and to feed our cats and dogs. We won't use computers. We will have (29) remote control units. We can surf the Internet, (30)..... and receive e-mails and order food from the markets without getting out of bed. We won't have TVs or CD players because we will have watches that play music, take pictures and tell time.

Our cars might not use gas. They might use energy from air, water or (31)In the future the air will not be (32).... Our world will be a great place to live in.

- | | | | |
|------------------|---------------|--------------|---------------|
| 27. A.sun | B. rain | C. storm | D. fog |
| 28. A. eat | B. cook | C.do | D. have |
| 29. A. specially | B. speciality | C. special | D. specialize |
| 30. A. wash | B. do | C. send | D. write |
| 31. A. flower | B. fruit | C. vegetable | D. wind |
| 32. A. pollution | B. polluted | C. pollute | D. pollutting |

Part 2: Read the following passage and answer the questions: (1,0pt)

A robot cannot think or do things alone. People use a computer to control it. Today, robots are becoming useful in our lives. They can help us to save a lot of time and work. A robot can do the same work for 24 hours, and yet, **it** does not complain or get tired. In the US, people use robots as security guards in some important places. These robots can listen for certain noises and send signals for help if there's trouble or danger. In Japan, people use robots in factories to build cars. In the future, scientists will design many types of intelligent robots. Their robots will help us do many more complicated things. However, some people do not like robots. They fear that one day robots will be too powerful.

33. Why do people use a computer to control a robot?

.....

34. How many hours can a robot do the same work?

.....

35. Does the word "**it**" in the text refer to a robot?

.....
36. In Japan, what do people use robots in factories to do?
.....

37. Do some people fear that one day robots will make too much noise?
.....

The Little Morocco is a beautiful building. We used stone and mud to build the hotel. There are skylights – windows in the roof to let light in – so we save electricity. The skylights give us light in the day, so we don't use electric lights. We don't use chemicals to clean the rooms because we don't want to damage the environment.

You can walk in the mountains near the hotel and see lots of local wildlife. Enjoy a boat trip on the lake and see the amazing waterfalls, or visit the beautiful caves.

38. What did they use to build the hotel?
→

39. How can the skylights help us to save electricity?
→

40. Why don't they use chemicals to clean the rooms?
→

41. What can you see in the mountains?
→

SECTION 4: WRITING (2,0 pt)

Part 1: Complete each sentence so that it means the same as the sentence above (1,0 pt)

42. It's not good for children to spend too much time watching television.

→ Children shouldn't.....

43. No city in Viet Nam is larger than Ho Chi Minh city.

→ Ho Chi Minh city is

44. We will probably visit Japan in the future.

→ We might

45. Don't drive too fast or you will have an accident.

→ If

46. Minh hopes to speak English well in 3 years.

→ Minh hopes that.....

47. No house in my village is bigger than this house

→ This house.....

48. We use recycled paper. We save trees.

→ If

49. These are their shoes.

→ These shoes

50. Lan went shopping yesterday. (Đặt câu hỏi cho từ gạch chân)

→

51. You mustn't swim in that polluted lake, boys.

→Don't

52. This pencil case belongs to me.

→ This is

53.You don't study hard . You fail the examination

→ If

54. Because I like English very much , I often watch English programmes on TV.(so)

→ I like

55. You mustn't throw rubbish into the river , boys.

→ Don't

Part 2: Write complete sentences using the clues given. (1,0pt)

56. If / we / plant/ more trees, air / be / fresher.→

57. Who / be / fat/ people/ your family ?→

.....

58. He / go / Ha Noi / his family / last year.→

.....

59. People / travel / the Moon / future ?→

.....

60. They / might / have / some robots / do /
housework.....

61. We / should / not throw / rubbish/ the/
street→

62. If / he / not eat /breakfast / he / be / hungry→

.....

63. Earth/ go/ around/ Sun. →

.....

64.In / future / we /might /live / the Moon→

65. Where/ you/ go / last night?..-->

66. If / we / plant/ more trees, air / be / fresher

→

67. Who / be / short / student / your class?

→

68. He / go / class / his classmates / last year

→

69. People / live / the Moon / future?

-->

70. They / might / have / atrip / around / world

→

